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High Frequency Bot Trading 
Notice
As a committed broker dedicated to ensuring a fair, transparent, and stable trading 
environment for all our clients, we prioritize the integrity of our trading platform. 
To this end, we have taken the decision not to permit the use of High Velocity 
Bots, including those used for High-Frequency Trading (HFT) strategies, on our 
platform.

This policy is guided by a thorough consideration of the impact that HFT can have 
on market dynamics, including the potential for creating undue volatility, the 
distortion of market prices, and the inadvertent facilitation of market manipulation 
tactics such as quote stuffing. Such strategies, while benefiting a small subset of 
market participants through arbitrage opportunities that exploit minuscule price 
differences, can undermine the fairness and efficiency of the market at large. 
They often disadvantage retail and institutional investors who rely on fundamental 
analysis and longer-term investment strategies.

Moreover, the substantial volume of trades generated by these bots can lead to an 
uneven playing field, where only participants with access to the most advanced 
technologies can compete effectively. This is contrary to our principle of providing 
an equitable trading experience for all our users, regardless of their size or 
technological capabilities.

We are also mindful of regulatory perspectives and the global trend towards 
scrutinizing and, in some instances, restricting HFT activities to safeguard market 
integrity and protect investors from systemic risks. Our policies are in alignment 
with these broader regulatory and industry efforts to ensure that the markets 
remain robust, fair, and transparent.

In fostering an environment that values the long-term health of the market and the 
interests of the wider investing public, we believe this policy is in the best interest 
of all our stakeholders. We continue to welcome and support a broad range of 
trading strategies that comply with our guidelines, which are designed to maintain 
market integrity and protect our clients' investments.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in adhering to this policy.


